
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

 

August 6, 2007- 

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan,
Ellen Mushlin, Eric Hatcher, Steve DiVirgilio, 43 Lexington Rd

 The Board discussed the PRVA Annual Meeting and a possible date of October 24. Ellen Mushlin will coordinate 
with Grafton Elementary for the meeting place. 

 The Board discussed the annual budget for 2007-2008 and the budget for snow plowing.

The Board discussed delinquent homeowners and those who will be turned over to the attorney for collection.

 Minutes approved 5-0.

 Next meeting Monday September 10- 3 Lex. 6pm


